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Dear Creg:

am sorry I was unable to meet with you on Friday, January 2 mornin
schedule dragged into afternoon, and I was unable to reach you before you
had gone te¢ your meeting.
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IN B-2216 - I have attached a summary which gives you an update for the
projected work on this program.
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FIN B-2217 - ARIX expects to be completed 'with their engineering reports by
the end of May. This, of course, is being perturbed by the severe weather

encountered in the Dakotas. ARIX initiated work or 2leven properties in
January. Two properties were investigated for the possi b‘l;-, of tailin
inderneath specific stru.tures using engineering assessment protocols.
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vs,ed for a base under the concrete. In tre second
home, tailings provide a base under a concrete pad.
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A summary of the disequilibrium in Edgemont soils is almost
Pete Jackson will be sending you the printout listing th
radionuclide concentrations in the souils.

If you have any questions, please don
to visit you the end of March or earl /
research areas.

'ery truly yours,

VL»\

N. A. Wogman, Marager
Radiological and Inorganic Chemistry
Section
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ENVIRONMENTAL CLEANUP STANDARDS TOR
LOW LEVEL RADIOACTIVE WASTE MATERIALS

Project Manager: N. A. Wogman

Principal Investigators: P. 0. Jackson
V. W. Thomas
J. A, Young

FIN No. B-2216

STUDY OBJECTIVES

The purpose of this program is to review and assess the existing method-
ologies and capabilities for eva'uating the effectiveness of decontamination
effurts for structures in open land areas and to pravide the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) with a technical manual of standardized methods best suited
for this purpose.

PROJECTED WOR:.

Curing the period through Ap~il 1, 1982, the final draft will be written
of the report recommending procedures for identifying properties that require
remedial action and for later verifying that remedial action has been success-
ful. The final report will incorporate the suggestions that have been made
by Battelle staff members and outside reviewers for the improvement of the
rough draft of this report that was submitted to NRC in October of 1981.
Comparisons between radon daughter measurements made with five-minute air
! filters, RPISU's ard Track Etch devices that are being made at Edgemont,

' and the comparisons between various radon and daughter measuring devices
that are being made at other locations as part of the program entitled
“Stabilization, Engineering, and Monitoring Alternatives Assessment for
Improving Regulation of Uranium Recovery Operaticns and Waste Management,"
are being followed to determine whether the results of these measurements
will indicate that changes should be made in the procedures recommended for
measuring radon daughters.

The above report will be submitted in iinal form as a NUREG report on
May 1, 1982. During the period from May 1, 1982 through September 30, 1982,
a report will be written that recommends procedures for measuring radon
fluxes from soil and other materials.
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